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Tena Koutou Katoa

Quiz Night — Friday 28™ Auqust

Thanks to everyone who has already donated items for our prizes. You're awesome.

Great ideas are @ grocery item, bottle of wine or something that we can use for spot
prizes. Just bring your donation to the office.

We have 2| teams registered already which is amazing!
If you want to be part of the Quiz, the cost is $12 each person and payment should be

made to the PTA account
0l 0625 0110103 00, or pay in cash at the office.

Disco

We know lots of students are VERY excited about the disco being held next Friday night — 14 August. The Junior Disco (Rooms
1-5), will be from 5.30 - 6.45pm, and the Senior Disco (Rooms 6 - 8) will be from 7 - 8.30pm. Tickets will be on sale for $3
outside Room 8 from Monday. See next week's newsletter for more information. For new parents, senior students and staff run

the discos, so you don't need to stay.

Teacher Only Day
This is a reminder that we have a Teacher Only Day on Friday 4

September. Teachers will be involved in Professional Development off
site, so children do not attend school.

Honey
Sarah and Lachie are lucky enough to have bee hives on their farms,

and they offered to supply the honey for our end of year camps.
Thanks kids!

PTA Meeting
A reminder that the next PTA meeting is next week on Wednesday

12'h August at 7pm in the staffroom.

Assembly
This week, Room 6 will host assembly which starts at 2.30 on Friday.

Shout Out
Thanks so much to Hugh Lintott (LINTOTT CONSTRUCTION LTD) 021 456 671 for all the work he did with our Outdoor

Classroom. Hugh rallied the troops for all the concrete work and seating which is looking amazing. Thanks for all your hard work
and organisation.

Pavers
We have 26 small pavers (19 x 23cm) we need to get rid of. Anyone interested? Call in to the office.
Nga mihi
Community News =
Pet lamb available. One week old. Please phone 0-27 652 8838 . Sue Simpson
Principal

Totara Posts wanted. Not battens. Please contact the office.



